
 

 

Expansion Proposal: 
 

In May 2016, the Council approved the updated School Organisation Plan for Solihull which out-
lined the need to add additional primary school places due to an increasing birth rate, population 
growth and housing developments. 
 
Tidbury Green School, judged to be a good school by Ofsted, is the Council’s preferred location to 

meet the demand from parents moving to the new housing being built on Braggs Farm; Cleobury 

Lane; Lowbrook Farm and Tidbury Green Farm. 

 

The School currently has capacity for 315 pupils (45 in each year group) plus 30 part-time nursery 

pupils.  Under this proposal the school would expand to a capacity of 420 pupils (60 in each year 

group) from September 2018 and over time up to 60 part-time nursery pupils.  

 

Although the capacity of the school is 315, it has been operating with one form of entry in each year 

group and at October 2016 the school had 217 pupils on roll. 

 

Consulting you:  
 

This event is your opportunity to drop in during the times shown, to see the proposal and express 
your views.  For further details please contact the School Place Planning Team on telephone 
number 0121 704 6702. 
 

You can also make your views known by:  

Tidbury Green 

School 

Email researchandpolicy@solihull.gov.uk  

Post 
School Place Planning Team, 

Council House, Manor Square, Solihull, B91 3QB 

Internet 
Up to date information and the online response form can be found on the 

Council’s website: www.solihull.gov.uk/consultation  

Response Form 
Register your views by returning your completed response form to 

Tidbury Green School, Dickens Heath Road, Solihull, B90 1QW  

Public Consultation 

Meeting 

Tidbury Green 

School 

Tuesday 

24 January 2017 
7:00pm - 8:30pm 

mailto:researchandpolicy@solihull.gov.uk
http://www.solihull.gov.uk/consultation


  

The Scheme 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Current Timeline 
 

This timeline is for guidance and could be subject to change as a result of the consultation process. 
 

 
The closing date for responses to the consultation period is Friday 17 February 2017. 

 

Individual replies will not be made to consultation responses.  However you will be sent an 
acknowledgement to confirm that your response has been received.  Your written responses will be 
made available to any person or body responsible for making or reviewing the decision on whether 
to proceed with this proposal. 

January 2017 

- February 2017  
Consultation Period with parents / carers and the wider community 

16 March 2017  Council consideration of the outcome of the consultation period  

March 2017 

- April 2017  
If approved, publication of Statutory Notice & 4 week Representation Period  

June 2017  
Council consider the outcome of the representation period and the decision 

whether or not to expand Tidbury Green School  


